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ISC:  UNRESTRICTED 

 
 
March 5, 2019 
 
 
Hi Joseph, 
 
I am providing comments on behalf of the planning committee of the Springbank Hill 
Community Association.  Our planning committee have reviewed this amended 
application. Based on our understanding and discussions directly with you we wish to 
convey that we are supportive overall of this amended application. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Elio Cozzi 
President, Springbank Hill Community Association 
website: springbankhill.org 

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__springbankhill.org_&d=DwMFAg&c=jdm1Hby_BzoqwoYzPsUCHSCnNps9LuidNkyKDuvdq3M&r=SxDC_EzkeH2M2XTKcDRDXLR7cDvxlX_eMz7LM9FTYzU&m=-yTtt5suZ4XFHUSAfH9tytMGrN6cLBRB0UwHv8-VeQ4&s=M0Cmn3FMTuiolnrPOp_qDuXjR0tUNx7Vn_f75nB1g-A&e=

